
Public Notice: 2014 Consolidated Annual Performance and 

Evaluation Report 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

April 20, 2015 

 

Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 

 
Notice is hereby given that Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government’s Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report of its 2014 Community Development Block Grant and HOME 
Investment Partnerships Programs will be available for review and public comment from April 22, 
2015 through May 6, 2015 on the TPCG Community Development webpage 
http://www.tpcg.org/index.php?f=community_development&p=index  Citizen’s comments concerning 
this report will be considered and documented prior to it being submitted to the U.S. Department of 
Housing & Urban Development.  Comments should be submitted in writing to: 
 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government 
Department of Housing & Human Services 
Community Development Division 
809 Barrow Street 
Houma, LA  70360 
Attn: Kelli Cunningham, CD Administrator 
 
Comments may also be sent via e-mail to kcunningham@tpcg.org 

 

 


